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GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER
June 16, 2021
Jeffrey Pelletier
358 Emerson Mill Road
Hampden, ME 04444

RE: Application for Minor Revision
Juniper Ridge Landfill

Dear Mr. Pelletier:

The Department has received the above noted application for the Juniper Ridge Landfill
located on Bennoch Road in Old Town, Maine. The application was received by the
Department on June 1, 2021 and assigned DEP #S-020700-WD-CM-M. Please refer to this
number in future correspondence related to this project.

This application complies with the submission requirements of Maine's Solid Waste
Management Rules and was considered acceptable for processing as of June 16, 2021.
However, the acceptable for processing determination is not a review of the sufficiency of
the information and does not preclude the Department from requesting additional
information during processing.

Please feel free to contact me at 207-480-9493 or my email at susan.parmelee(@maine.gov if
you have any questions regarding your application.

Sincerely,

St

Susan Parmelee
Landfill Licensing and Compliance Specialist
Division of Technical Services, Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management

ec; Steven Farrar, P.E. Project Engineer
Sean Dougherty, Project Hydrogeologist
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